
LES EDITIONS COMMUNIQU’ELLES 
3585 ST URBAIN. MONTREAL. QUEBEC 
H2Z2N6
TEL. (514) 844-176]

November 15, 1985 

Dear Sisters,
Enclosed please find a few items which may be of interest 
to you:
- a synopsis of the plenary session at the 1985 Feminist 
Periodicals Conference, 
- an updated address list of Canadian feminist periodicals,
- the final (July, 1980) issue of Upstream, the publishers of 
which organized the 1980 Feminist Press Conference,
- the report on the (American) Women in Print Conference, 
published in Off Our Backs (August/September, 1985),
— notes on feminist communication published by the 
Women's Institute for Freedom of the Press (Washington, 
D.C.).

Should you be interested in receiving further information 
(budgets, workshop notes, etc.) regarding the 1985 
Feminist Periodicals Conference, please address your 
request to Les Editions Communiqu'Elles at the address 
above.

We look forward to seeing you at the 1986 Conference in 
Toronto.

All the best,

 Susan De ROSA
Coordinator
Feminist Periodicals Conference (1985)


